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15 August 2025 

Tudor Gardens - Redway Link – Notification of works 

Following the completion of the public consultation in January 2024, construction works on the new redway 

section are scheduled to start at the beginning of September 2025. The works are expected to take 

approximately 10 weeks to complete, subject to unforeseen circumstances or poor weather conditions. 

A copy of the scheme layout may be viewed on  www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/highways under Major Projects, 

or by scanning the QR Code above.  

A full-time ecologist will oversee all ecological and tree works, including the installation of bat boxes and 

Great Crested Newt fencing. 

We are working in partnership with The Parks Trust on all tree removal and replacement works. Tree 

planting is scheduled to be completed by the end of March 2026.  

Temporary Traffic Management (TM) will be in place during this time to create a safe working environment. 

There will be some lane restrictions/temporary traffic lights. 

The works will be carried out in two stages: 

Stage 1 - with full access to properties 

• Utilities diversion 

• Vegetation clearance 

• Street lighting installation 

• Redway construction 

Stage 2 - with pedestrian and emergency services access only 

• Carriageway resurfacing and construction of a new raised table will be done under a full road closure 
during off-peak hours.  

• These works are expected to complete by the end of October, with a further update provided closer 
to the time. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience these works may cause and thank you for your patience. 

Kind regards, 

Major Projects Team 

mailto:major-projects@milton-keynes.gov.uk
http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/
mailto:data.protection@milton-keynes.gov.uk
http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/highways

